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Public Notice

On news about citizens' data regarding the website of the Ministry of Land.

Itis hereby informed that the Ministry of Land has become aware of news
published in various media outlets about citizens' data regarding the website of
the Ministry of Land.

2. In light of this situation, the Ministry of Land held a meeting today with
the Election Commission to discuss the technical aspects of the national identity
card system for land services. Thus far, no information has been received from
the Election Commission or the ICT Division regarding any breach of citizens'
data from the land service system.

3. It should be noted that the verification of national identity cards and
other related activities are currently ongoing in the land service. Additionally,
all Ministry of Land data is stored in the Bangladesh National Data Center,
which operates under the Bangladesh Computer Council.

4. The Ministry of Land assures everyone that data security is treated
with the utmost importance in the land service digitization program, and
adequate security measures have been in place since its inception.

(*English translation of the official Bangla public notice: In case of any confusion, the Bangla
version shall prevail.)



